
Carroll County Schools

Photograph and Video Use Refusal Form

Throughout the school year there are numerous activities that provide opportunities for

students to be photographed and/or videotaped. Student publications, school websites, school

Facebook pages, Instagram and school yearbooks use photographs to document student life

and various events. These events include, but are not limited to band performances, drama

performances, extracurricular and athletic activities, class presentations, competitions, and

club sponsored projects.

As the parent or guardian, I deny permission for Carroll County Schools and/or my child’s

specific school to use my child’s photograph or video for any purpose including honors and

awards during the school year.

My child’s name is __________________________________________________

first middle last

My child attends ___________________________________________________

School name

My child is in _____________________ and/or ___________________________

Grade Homeroom/Advisor

_______________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name Parent/Guardian Signature

______________

Date

Forms should be returned to the Media Specialist of the attending school.

Thank you.


